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School Website: www.woodland.durham.sch.uk 

The Giving Machine Website: www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk 

SATS  Week—Important 

Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATS from Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May.   

Early nights and good attendance for this week are very important.  

We wish them all luck, and know that they will all do their very best. 

Father’s Day Lunch in School -  Tuesday 11th June 2019 

We are inviting all dads and grandads to join us in school for a Father’s Day Lunch, if dads or 

grandads can’t attend another family member is very welcome.  

Please return the attached menu choice reply slip to school by no later than Monday 20th May. 

Please pay the £2.50 per adult on the ParentPay System.   

 

If your child has a packed lunch but would like a school dinner on this day please let Miss Scanlon know  

by Monday 20th May.  This is so we can order the correct quantity of food items.  Thank you. 

Reminder—Bags To School  -  Monday 10th June—9.00am 

 Helping to Raise Money for School and Starlight (Brightening the lives of seriously & terminally ill children) 

Here’s what to do!  Put Clean, Dry Clothing in one bag & Paired Shoes, Belts & Handbags in another and bring them to 

school at 9.00am on Monday 10th June. This gives you a chance and plenty of time to have a sort out and raise some 

money for school and the Starlight Charity. 

Thank You. 

 

Friends of Woodland School (FOWS)  - Monday 13th May 2019 at 2.30pm 

Friends of Woodland School over the years has raised large sums of money for lots of equipment 

for our school through various events that have taken place and that all the children and the local 

community have enjoyed.   

We would like FOWS to continue and grow in strength again and would like to invite as many parents/grandparents etc. 

as possible to come along and join the FOWS committee, as we only have a few members at present and it is  

difficult to sustain all the events that we organise for the children.   We know that it is not always possible for  

people to attend the meetings during the day, but help at these events or different ideas would be greatly welcomed.  

Please contact Katrina in the school office if you are able to help in any way if you can’t make the meeting. 

The next FOWS meeting will be held in school on Monday 13th May at 2.30pm.  

Everyone Welcome. 

Digital Parenting Guide 

Please see attached to this weeks school newsletter the latest copy of the Digital Parenting Guide with 

up to date advise for you to read. 

Packed Lunch Policy—Reminder 

For the children on packed lunch in school please could we ask parents to re-visit the school packed lunch 

policy on the school website. Thank you. 

http://www.woodland.durham.sch.uk/


PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

Squirrel Class 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Owl Class 


